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   Thursday 21st December 2023 

 

   

   Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of Design and Technology next term, year 6 are learning about electrical components. We have 

arranged a visit to the LEGO® Education Innovation Studio at Newcastle College, where the children will take 

part in a robotics and coding workshop. 

 

Due to limited space we have split the class into two groups. Your child’s trip will be on Friday 19th January. 

 

  Please log into your Scopay account to give consent for the trip. The deadline for completion of  

  consent is Monday 8th January. 

 

   Children need to wear their full school uniform. Due to the time the children will return back to school there  

   won’t be an option for hot food; only sandwiches. Therefore please select if your child is bringing a packed lunch  

   or receiving  a school meal.   

  

   Thank you for your continued support. 

   Kind regards, 

 

   Mr Spencer 

   Class Teacher 
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